





<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>Prayer Groups:</u> Our Sunday morning prayer group has started meeting again at 8:15 in Room 101. Wednesday evening prayer meets at 7:00 pm in the Conference Room. All are welcome to join us for prayer.

<u>Youth For Christ Banquet</u> is tomorrow evening, October 23rd at 6:30 pm. Guest speaker is Executive Director, Troy Gunderson. TBC still has two tickets available if anyone is interested.

Annual NCA meeting will be held Saturday, October 28th at Crystal Springs Camp. Everyone is welcome to attend and you can register at https://npregion.org. If you are a member of TBC and would like to be a delegate, please let Pastor McLean know. For more information, call Ethan Johnson at 701-223-0478.

OCC Packing Party will be held Saturday, October 28th at 4:30 pm. We will begin the evening with some soup and fellowship, then we will pack our shoe boxes. Bring your items with you that evening. If you want to donate items and can't attend the packing party, please have your items to the church by the 28th. For ideas, grab a flier at the display table in the Fellowship Hall.

<u>Pinewood Derby</u> will be next Sunday, October 29th at 2:00 pm. TODAY following the 10:30 service, there will be a workshop for anyone needing help with their car. Talk to Adriaan Venter if you have any questions.

<u>Creation Ministries:</u> TBC will be hosting Creation Ministries on November 5th at 6:30 pm. Dr. Robert Carter will speak on the History of Creation and will answer questions such as: Were Adam and Eve real people? Was there a global flood? Why does a loving God allow death and suffering? Prior to this event, beginning at 5:15, there will be a Worship Night. Invite others to attend this night of great music and history from a Christian Worldview.







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

<u>Staff</u>

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator
Kayla Grounds Children's Director
Trena Owens Children's Director
Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor
Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Tuesday Ministries

Wednesday Ministries

YTD Giving Report	
Budget	\$560,905.60
Giving	\$406,057.80
Spending	\$425,906.27









And serve Him

October 22, 2023

Acts IV: Trials and Tribulations The Tribute and Council

Should sharing your testimony offend others? last share it?

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822

TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK